
Lorena Hollett 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 

Lorena Hollett on behalf of Records Clerk 
Tuesday, October 25, 2022 8:15 AM 
'nevaehlumiere@yahoo.com' 
Consumer Contact 

CORRESPONDENCE 
10/25/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 10140-2022 

Subject: RE: Docket No. 20220001-EI: Reject the new electric rate hikes! 

Good morning Ms. Verma, 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20220001 , and 
forwarding your comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Regards, 

Lorena Hollett 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
Phone: (850) 413-6758 

From: Beth Verma <info@email.actionnetwork.org> 
Sent: Monday, October 24, 2022 5:31 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 

Subject: Docket No. 20220001-EI: Reject the new electric rate hikes! 

D 

Florida Public Service Commission Clerk, 

I am on a fixed income and have gone numerous days without cool AC, because I can't afford 

it. I wasn't going to turn on the heat when it gets very cold because I can't afford it. Please 

stop raising the rates. 

Beth Verma 

nevaehlumiere@yahoo.com 

3301 58th Ave N, lot 229 

St Petersburg , Florida 33714 
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